
 

                                                                       

      
                                              
 
 
 
 
 
    
    
    
 
  

 
 
 

    

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 21st, 2024 
 

    

“Our relationship with God and each 
other strengthens us and helps make 

the world a better place.” 

We welcome and include everyone 
into our community of faith. 

OUR VALUES 

 

Faith/Love of God = BELIEVING 
 

Community/Inclusion = BELONGING 
 

Compassion/Compromise = INVITING 
 

Morning Worship Service @ 9am 

Zoom Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83887699257 Meeting ID: 838 8769 9257 
 

Leader:   Rev. Nancy Knowles  

Theme:   The Ride of a Lifetime! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scripture Reading 

THIS SUNDAY 
 

Matthew: 4:18-20 

John:  21:15-19 

 

MEDITATION: Commit to the LORD whatever you do, and God 

will establish your plans." Proverbs 16:3 I don’t know if you’re like 
me, but from time to time (and probably more times than I’d care 
to admit), I make plans and decisions without giving a thought to 
asking God first.  I just go ahead and follow my own way before 
asking God what’s best, and what God’s will is for me.…To Continue 

Reading AND Listen, Visit Our Facebook Page and Look for a New 

Meditation Every Wednesday. 

SONG: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9DDeSUxcTIY 

FLOWERS by Samantha Ebert 
 

 

WANTED! 
Pastor Nancy is looking for someone who can juggle…just three balls… 

for either Sunday, August 11th, or the18th. 
PLEASE speak with her right away! 

 

July 21st starts 
the sermon 

series:  
FAIR FAITH 

And the first 
sermon's 

theme is… 
The Ride Of A 

Lifetime 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9DDeSUxcTIY


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Deb Gill, Council Chair 
 

Please note that the office will be closed August 5th 
to the 10th. Please send emails on Monday the 

following week when Christine and Avery are back. 
Happy summer everyone!   

CARING CASSEROLES 
Please join us on July 26th at 10:00 am to make our 
next Caring Casseroles entrée and dessert! We 
appreciate your help as we continue to provide hot 
meals for anyone in our community who is ill, 
suffering from food insecurity or in any other 
circumstance where a friendly face and a 
homemade meal can make a difference! 

~ Lois Gill, Outreach and Fellowship 
 

Summer Camp is Back!  
 

HSUC is proud to announce that 

we are holding our Kids Camp in 

August from the 19th to the 

23rd! Camp activities include 

crafts, sports, games, dance, 

yoga, music, cooking, and 

learning opportunities, all 

directed by our summer student, 

Avery. We are also searching 

for volunteers to help her out! 

If you are 15 years old or over, 

and available to help supervise 

on any, or all, of these days, 

we would greatly appreciate it!  

Please contact Avery 

at ahwillow5080@gmail.com or 

519-238-2402.  

mailto:ahwillow5080@gmail.com


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Did You Know?  
That you can shop for your groceries and 
raise funds for the church at the same time?  
PLUS, you get a charitable tax receipt at year 
end! 

It’s as easy as 1-2-3! 
1. Fill out a grocery gift card order form (available at the church, on our web site, or by contacting Doug 

Procter at 519-238-2973 or dlprocter@hotmail.com. You can choose card amounts of $50-$100-$250. 

2. Make out a cheque payable to HSUC for your order amount, attaching the cheque to your order form.  

3. Give the order form and cheque to Doug or Debbie Procter at church or drop it off at their home 

locatedat 6 Harbour Park Court, Grand Bend, on or before the last Sunday of every month. You will be 

contacted as soon as the cards arrive and are activated (approximately 7-10 days).  

It’s a win - win for everyone! Please consider supporting this program. Our church needs your ongoing 
financial support and this is a creative way that you can help. The next gift card orders are due on the last 
Sunday of this month. 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

KEEP UP TO DATE WITH OUR EVENTS ON OUR WEBSITE 
CALENDAR LINK HERE 

FAQ 
Do I get full value for my gift card?   Yes, you will receive cards in the amount that you order. 
How does the church make money?   The church receives a 2% - 5% discount because we buy in bulk.  
How much revenue does the church usually generate by the program?   $5,000 - $6,000 per year. 
How does the tax receipt work?    You will receive a charitable tax receipt at year-end based on the proportion of profit generated by your orders.  
Do I have to be a member of the church to participate?  No, anyone including neighbours, friends, and family are welcome to participate.. 
Where can these cards be used?   These grocery cards can be used at Sobey’s, No Frills and all their associate stores for example Foodland, Independent, 
Loblaws, Zehrs, IGA, Price Chopper and more. 

mailto:dlprocter@hotmail.com
https://www.huronshoresunitedchurch.com/calendar


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lynne Desjardine 
519-238-5220 

 

If you are ever in need of prayer, would like to chat to someone, or would 
like a visit, please reach out to any one of your Congregational Visitors. 

Please let us know if you would like your name included in “Prayers of the People” for Sunday worship. 
If you have a prayer request that you wish to share with the congregation on Sundays, or just privately 
with Rev. Nancy Knowles, please send it to: hsucprayers@gmail.com 
 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 

Peter Challen 
519-238-5508 

 

Joanne Barry 
226–456–8134 

 

OFFICE HOURS: Mon -Thurs 9am-12pm    
 519-238-2402  *  25 Main Street, PO Box 61, Grand Bend, ON N0M 1T0 

Website: www.huronshoresunitedchurch.com 

Office Administrator: Christine Wilde huronshoresunitedchurch@gmail.com 

Minister: Rev Nancy Knowles hsucrevnancy@gmail.com  

Nancy’s In office hours: Tuesday & Thursday- call anytime 519-788-5819 

Council Chair: Deb Gill john.deb.gill@gmail.com 519-701-6676 

Finance Administrator: Rhonda Manore manore@ezlink.ca 519-238-2432 

Music Director: Elva McIntyre hsucmusic@gmail.com 519-238-8270 

Community Wellness Coordinator: Christine Wilde 519-933-9453 hsuccommunitywellness@gmail.com  

Shorelines: Christine Wilde  hsucdesign@gmail.com    Website: Janna Oud  jannaoud@gmail.com 

Photo by Amy Elizabeth Dinney 

about:blank
mailto:huronshoresunitedchurch@gmail.com
about:blank
about:blank
about:blank
about:blank
mailto:hsuccommunitywellness@gmail.com
mailto:hsucdesign@gmail.com
http://jannaoud@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

It’s not too early to mark your 

calendar for our Walk for Truth 

and Reconciliation event on 

Saturday, September 28th!  

Join us to stand in solidarity with 

Indigenous peoples everywhere, 

acknowledging the injustices of our 

shared history and our common 

vision for a better world in the 

future. We hope to see you in 

September for a short smudging 

ceremony, a group walk to the 

shores of Lake Huron, and 

refreshments. 



 


